
Two Hearted River at Rivermouth Campground

Species Description

Yearling steelhead are stocked in the Two Hearted 
River annually and also reproduce naturally in this 
system.  The Two Hearted River is the premier 
river in the Eastern Upper Peninsula for steelhead 
fishing in the spring.  Fish of ten pounds or more 
are frequently caught near the rivermouth.  An 
occasional brook trout is caught through the 
summertime months, but the Two Hearted River is 
primarily known for its steelhead and salmon runs.

Fish Species

Steelhead

Noteworthy

This site can be fished in a variety of different 
locations.  Starting on the beach, anglers can fish 
the entire bank of the river with no obstructions 
all the way downstream to Lake Superior.  Just 
upstream of the boating access site anglers can 
fish along the bank which skirts the dunes.  Anglers 
primarily use spawn bags while some will use 
spinners.  This is also a very popular take out 
location for anglers who choose to float from 
various locations upstream (Reed and Green 
campground or "the stairs").

Directions to Site

East of Deer Park, drive south on County Road (CR) 
407 for about three miles to CR 410 and turn left 
(east).  Follow CR 410 for about seven miles until 
the road merges into CR 414.  Continue on CR 414 
for about two miles to CR 423 and turn left 
(north).  Follow CR 423 until it ends at Rivermouth 
Campground.

Fishing Regulations

The Two Hearted River at Rivermouth 
Campground is a designated Type 4 trout stream.  
Refer to the Inland Trout and Salmon Stream 
Regulations in the current Michigan Fishing Guide.

Geographic Coordinates

Lat:46.698906 / Long:-85.422179

Regional Visitor Information (URL)

newberrychamber.net


